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From: ruchi.stair@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Ruchi Stair
To: Public Involvement (UTC)
Subject: Do not accept delays on targets for PSE climate goals
Date: Wednesday, February 24, 2021 2:17:39 PM


External Email


Dear UTC Commissioners,


I am writing to you about PSE IRP, Dockets UE-2003044 and UG-200305


Puget Sound Energy’s draft 2021 Integrated Resource Plan  is unacceptable because it fails meet targets set by
2019’s Clean Energy Transformation Act (CETA) requiring utilities to be 80 percent carbon free by 2030.  Climate
tipping points will not listen to excuses by PSE --they must step up.


PSE must fast track renewable energy and storage infrastructure, retire the Colstrip coal plant before 2025, and
cancel the Tacoma LNG and any other planned fossil gas plants, expansions or pipelines.


Other utilities in WA are able to do this, and Puget Sound Energy must also comply with climate goals. Do not
allow them to exploit the cost cap loophole in the Energy Transformation Act. We can and must do better.


Thank you.


Sincerely,
Ruchi Stair
14342 Lenora Pl N  Seattle, WA 98133-7008
ruchi.stair@outlook.com
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